
Land Park Weekenders 

General Meeting 

September 10, 2022 

Mulligan’s Café 

 

A general meeting was held at William Land Park golf course after regular play on September 10, 2022. 
Paula Tapia called the meeting to order at 10:41AM. The following 18 members were in attendance:  

Donna Wheaton, Jan Sward, Paula Tapia, Pam Laudi, Nita Evans, Denise Fong, Jackie Forbes, Treacy 
O’Callaghan, Pat Perez, Di Richardson, Sylvia Roach, Cherita Roemmich, Jen Moore, Eiko Bohringer, 
Cecilia Arzbaecher, Gerri Scheuer, Kim Niemeyer and Nitra Allen. 

  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Minutes of the April 2022 meeting were sent via email to members for review. A motion to approve the 
minutes was made by Sylvia Roach and second by Pam Laudi. 

 

CAPTAIN’S REPORT 

Paula announced board members for 2023 

Paula Tapia - President 

Denise Fong - Treasurer 

Cherita Roemmich – Tournament Chair  

Sylvia Roach – Starter 

Treacy O’Callaghan – Handicapper 

Betty Connolly  - Secretary 

Nitra Allen - Social 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Denise Fong reported we do not have any new members and we have enough money in the budget to 
cover all 2022 costs. 

TOURNAMENT CHAIR REPORT 

Cherita Roemmich reported the November 19th Weekenders will not be at Land Park but will be at Bing 
Maloney due to LP men’s tournament.  The tee times will begin at 7 am and will be coordinated through 
Sylvia.   



SECRETARY 

Secretary Nita Evans had nothing to report. 

 

STARTER REPORT 

Sylvia Roach informed us that dues are due in a couple weeks and she will be sending renewal forms to 
members.  They are due October 1, 2022 and are considered late on November 1, 2022.  

Weekenders dues will be $34 and $39 for NCGA dues.  Associate dues are $39 plus $10 fee. 

Sylvia wanted to thank everyone again for giving her advance notice when you can’t play. 

HANDICAPPER’S REPORT 

Handicapper Treacy O’Callaghan reported NCGA and USGA are currently combining 9-hole and 18-hole 
rounds, therefore 9-hole rounds do not stand alone.  NCGA and USGA are reviewing the issue of having 
9- hole rounds stand alone, which would benefit those who only golf 9 holes.  This issue is being 
reviewed and they are reaching out to handicappers for their input.   

NEW BUSINESS 

Nitra Allen will be looking into venues for the 2022 Christmas party.  Suggestions were made by 
members to return to The House or return to the Fong’s venue but with a different caterer.   

Discussed continuing starting time of 7:30 am through 2023. 

ADJOURNMENT 

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 11:05 am 


